
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
 

 
 

     

 
 

THE CHIEF CONSTABLE OF HUMBERSIDE POLICE  
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2019/20 
 

 
Notice of Conclusion of Audit and availability of the Statement of Accounts 

 
 
 

In accordance with Regulation 16(1) of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, notice 
is hereby given that: 
 

1. The audit of accounts of the Chief Constable has been concluded for the year ended 
31st March 2020. 

 
2. In line with Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, the Statement of 

Accounts for 2019/20 is now available for public inspection at The Humberside Police, 
Finance Section, Priory Road, Hull, HU5 5SF between the hours of 9.00 a.m. and 4.00 
p.m. Monday to Friday.  Copies are available to be viewed on the Humberside Police 
website:- www.humberside.police.uk 

 
 
 

 
 
Jim Wright 
Head of Finance and Business Services/S151 Officer 
Humberside Police 
Priory Road 
Hull 
HU5 5SF 
 

 


